
The Board of Management for the Man From Snowy River Bush Festival would like to 
support the ACCC draft decision on Regulated Mobile Roaming in the Australian market. As 
we stated in our initial submission we believe the impact on remote areas and events (such 
as ours) of Regulated Mobile Roaming, is that it would effectively deter companies (eg 
Telstra) from investing in remote regions such as Corryong and surrounds as the returns to 
them would be seriously affected. This draft decision reaffirms this belief and we would now 
ask that you confirm this decision as soon as possible as mobile services for regions such as 
ours are vital and ongoing investment is critical. 

 

Kind Regards,  

Jennifer Boardman 

Coordinator 

Man From Snowy River Bush Festival  
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